
Opening for a 

POLICE CHIEF 
in Hawarden, Iowa 

 
The City of Hawarden (Population 2,700) is seeking 

candidates for the position of police chief. For more 

information and a complete job description, see 

http://www.cityofhawarden.com. 

Experience: At least seven (5) years of experience in police 

operations, with a successful record of progressively more 

responsible supervisory experience in law enforcement operations, 

management, and administration. Experience at the rank of captain 

or above, along with budget experience is preferred. 

Benefits: The Police Chief is an FLSA exempt position. Salary range 

is $85,000 to $90,000 dependent on candidate’s education and 

experience plus a $15,000 hiring bonus. Competitive benefit 

package, including Iowa Public Employees’ Retirement System 

(IPERS).   

 

Gary Tucker 
City Administrator 

garyt@cityofhawarden.com  

(712) 551-2565 

It is the policy of the City of Hawarden to provide equal employment opportunities 

to all qualified persons, and to recruit, hire, train, promote and compensate persons 

in all jobs without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, disability or 

sexual orientation. 

http://www.cityofhawarden.com/

